
 
 

 

Memorandum 
 

Date:  November 18, 2024 
 
To:  Board of Directors of the Pendleton School District 16R 
 
From:  Patrick Gregg, Board Chair 
  Prepared by Ronda Thornburg, Executive Secretary 
 
Subject: Board Member Oath of Office 
 
Background:  As per Policy BBBB – Board Member Oath of Office, new directors must qualify by taking an 
oath of office before assuming the duties of office.   
 
The Board Chair, in the following form, will administer the oath of office: 
 
 

I, ______________________________, do solemnly swear (or affirm) that I 
will support the constitution of the United States, the constitution of the 
state of Oregon and the laws thereof, and the policies of the Pendleton 
School District 16R.  I will faithfully and impartially discharge the duties of the 
office of school board member, according to the best of my ability, during 
the term for which I am appointed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


